
We appreciate that student finance is an area that parents may find challenging. We 
have joined forces with our finance team to deliver this free informative briefing over 
cheese and wine.

The event will cover:
■ The student finance application process
■ What funding is available?
■ Budgeting advice and tips

STUDENT FINANCE 
PARENTS’ EVENING 

de Havilland Campus, University of Hertfordshire AL10 9EU

WEDNESDAY 18 APRIL
19:30 - 21:00

Admission:	 FREE 

Contact:	 Education Liaison Team 
educationliaison@herts.ac.uk or 01707 284947

To book your place, go to: 
go.herts.ac.uk/parentsfinanceevening
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